IMPORTANT INFORMATION - APRIL 27, 2020

As of April 27 11:00 am, we don’t have a specific reopening date. We aren’t going to
draft membership dues in May, so rest assured members aren’t going pay dues for
days we're not open.

We know it’s frustrating to not know, we understand and wish it was different for
you; but we're working through a lot of unknowns as well.

We're waiting to hear from the Governor which businesses will be allowed to reopen
and what requirements will be associated with reopening.

Once we know that, we will move forward with our internal plans for reopening. Over
the last couple of weeks, we've been doing a lot of research and work to prepare for
this. Our board of directors is reviewing our plans during their meeting this
afternoon.

Our top priority in reopening is to do so in a way that, to the best of our ability,
protects the health of staff, our members and the community at large.

This will involve taking time to make sure we have the appropriate procedures,
protocols & supplies in place. We also need to bring back our staff and retrain them
on these protocols.

At this time, it’s likely we won't reopen until Mid-May or later. And of course, that's
assuming we're allowed to do so.

Members for whom we have an email address will receive emails with more
information. We will also keep this page on Facebook and our website updated.



